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Helidoy Gesgor

The Christmas / Holiday season is fast approaching and we
would like to advise you of our closing times at
TWENTY TWO SERVICES
so that you can properly plan your ordering during this time.

Closing for 2024: 12noon | Friday 20th December 2024

Last Orders Despatched: Thursday 19th December 2024
Stock items may be picked up before 3pm |Thurdsday 19th Dec 24

Re-Opening for 2025: 8am | Thursday, 9th January 2025

We would appreciate all accounts to be finalised by Fri 13th Dec 24

At this time we would like to sincerely thank you for your support during 2024
and we look forward to a fruitful year for all in 2024.

Best Wishes from
Management & Staff at
TWENTY TWO SERVICES




